
 
 

 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 

November 7, 2016 

 

Meeting Notes 

 

 

The Council of University System Presidents met on November 7 with Chancellor Caret and 

USM senior staff. 

 

Chancellor Caret provided information about online-hybrid courses across the USM. He noted 

that in the future, UMUC aims to provide a platform and expertise to universities worldwide to 

offer online courses. The Chancellor and Ms. Moultrie also provided an update about the status 

of the USM scorecard, which will provide an overview of the progress of strategic plan 

priorities. 

 

Chancellor Caret and Ms. Doyle presented the goals from the CUSP Retreat and asked for any 

additional feedback from the presidents. President Perman read a letter from the CUSF chair 

inviting the presidents to the joint meeting between CUSF, CUSS, and the USMSC, as well as 

Annapolis Day, which is organized by the three councils. Ms. Moultrie discussed the Light City 

festival and asked for feedback about pooling dollars to support a joint sponsorship. 

 

Dr. Boughman discussed Title IX complaint handling at USM institutions and the presidents had 

a conversation about this. Mr. Hogan, Mr. Vivona, and Mr. Sadowski briefed the presidents 

about a meeting they had with the Governor’s new Chief of Staff concerning workforce and 

economic development. Mr. Vivona gave a brief update about the FY 18 budget and Chancellor 

Caret provided information about the latest Managing for Results (MFR) report. 
 

 


